
 

 

 

 

 

Coronation Celebrations  

Friday 5th May 2023 

 

The School Fun Run will be taking place on the field at 1.15pm 

on Friday 5th May. 

 

At 2.15pm, Parents and Carers are invited to join children on 

the playground where the PFA team will be selling refreshments, 

cake and ice cream.  

 

Cash only please – we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kingsnorth School PFA Team 

 

 

 


